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LUP Hearings <lup-hearings@multco.us>

Proposed Recreation Trails on Metro Property
Spencer Bushnell <spencer.bushnell@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 22, 2023 at 11:41 AM
To: lup-hearings@multco.us

To Whom it may concern,

I am a native Oregonian and I am profoundly disappointed with Metro's management of public natural spaces. 

We NEED places to recreate close to where we live to decrease driving.   The North Tualatin properties are the ideal
place to facilitate non motorized recreation. Please expedite the process and get trails on the ground now.  Our families
need places to recreate in nature.   Hiking, biking, equestrian trails are a must.

Thank you,

Spencer Bushnell
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